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Comments: I'm in agreement that the dispersed shooting ranges like the one on Painted Rocks Rd. should be

shut down. The range is too close to residential areas and has not been respected. Having visited many times,

the area is strewn with trash and alcohol bottles/cans. There is evidence that it has not been used properly,

including neighboring fence posts and trees being shot to bits. It is clear that the people using this area are not

respectful or careful. It is a danger and liability to have it so close to residents. 


